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Date: August 30, 2023 

Attendance: 

Officers: President Chuck Dunning 

  Vice President Ken Shatzer 

  Treasurer (Position Vacant) 

  Secretary Lloyd Spooner 

 

Board Members: George Allen 

   Rick Bernard 

   Larry Quaintance 

   Gary Sweigert 

Meeting was called to order at 6:00PM. An excellent BBQ potluck was enjoyed by all in attendance. 
President Chuck Dunning manned the grill cooking hamburgers and hotdogs.  

After everyone had their fill, Mr. Eric Magneson who is a pro staff member for Macks’s Lures, gave an 
excellent presentation about how to use different techniques and tackle to catch Walleye on INW 
Walleye waters.  

The attendees of the August club fish day at Hunters had a good day of fishing and a nice lunch provided 
by the club. We need to work on ways to get more members to attend these events. 

The fall campout will be held at Gifford campground September 8-10. Breakfast will be a group event on 
Sunday. Vice President Ken Shatzer will be in site 32 and will be the gathering spot for this event. There 
will be a fishing contest for smallest and biggest Walleye. Each member will be responsible for reserving 
their own site and will not be reimbursed by the club. 
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The treasurers office has been vacant since the departure of Alan Walker.  George Allen volunteered to 
take over the office and this was motioned, seconded, and approved unanimously. George already is 
already a signor on the account and has the relevant information needed to fulfill his duties. 

Lake Spokane (Long Lake) access during the off season was discussed. We need to petition the county 
commissioners to keep the launches open early and late season. 

September meeting speaker will be members of the tribal fisheries team. They will discuss the future of 
the fisheries in Lake Roosevelt. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30PM 

 

 

 


